

Woodstone Community Primary School

Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH
Tel: 01530 519473 email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins
Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement

Growing together, Learning forever

3rd September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

WOODSTONE AFTER SCHOOL CHOIR



We are in the lucky position of being be able to offer our Key Stage 2 children the opportunity to join the Woodstone Choir organised and run by Mrs Pimperton after school on Thursdays from 3:15pm until 4:15pm starting on Thursday 12th September. We are always extremely grateful to Mrs Pimperton for giving up her time to run this club for the children.

Children who join the choir will also have the opportunity to take part in the Young Voices event at the Resorts World Arena, Birmingham on Monday 13th January 2025. This is a prestigious event which invites schools from all over the country to sing in a 'mass choir' in front of a huge audience. The children have to learn some quite tricky songs which is another reason for recruiting some more of our older children! However, the songs are generally popular and up to date.

This after school club is free but children need to be committed and turn up every week. They are expected to behave, listen carefully and join in with all songs. It will be held in the studio and children should be collected from the front office.

Please return the slip at the bottom of the page by Monday 9th September if your child is interested. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Mr P Mullins
Headteacher

AFTER SCHOOL CHOIR 2024/2025

Name of child ______ Class _____

I give permission for my child to attend the Woodstone Choir club starting Thursday 12th September 2024 from 3:15pm – 4:15pm.

My child would like to take part in the Young Voices concert on 13th January 2025.









Signed______Parent/Carer Date___













